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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 21st June 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have all enjoy another fun packed week at school. We welcomed our new reception children into school again as 
part of their transition programme and we also enjoyed two Stay and Play sessions with our Diamond Class parents. 
Thank you very much to those parents who were able to support this initiative. The children always get so excited 
when they know Mummy, Daddy or a Grandparent are coming to join them in school. 
 
Sailing & Paddle Boarding: On Monday our Sapphire Class Children were giving the amazing opportunity of 
experiencing Sailing and Paddle boarding in Weymouth under the expert tutelage of instructors from the Weymouth 
Outdoor Education Centre. However, their adventure did not end there as they were also exposed to wall and rock 
climbing as well as tunnelling. Wow what a day!  
 
Cricket Coaching: On Wednesday we were privileged to have access to some expert Cricket coaching from Mr 
Chambers from the Dorset Cricket Board, he works closely with the charity ‘Chance to Shine’ promoting the spirit 
and values of Cricket and how these are relevant throughout our school and home life. Following a whole school 
assembly, our KS2 children enjoyed some coaching with Mr Chambers and enjoyed a few games of Cricket. 
 
Sherborne Arts Day: On Thursday, 8 of our children were invited to Sherborne Boys School for a special Art event. 
They joined children from other local primary schools and visited Sherborn Abbey to gain inspiration from the 
stained glass window there. They then produced some truly brilliant recreations of the glass windows and other 
inspired work. 
 
James and the Giant Peach: Today our Years 4, 5 and 6 were whisked away to Sherborne Girls school to see the 
Senior Girls production of James and the Giant Peach. We are so lucky to have such great links with all the Sherborne 
Schools so that we can take advantage of these fabulous opportunities. 
 
A few reminders: 
 
Sports Day Friday 28th June; The Weather Forecast is looking really good for this coming Friday so fingers crossed the 
event will go ahead as planned. We hope that you are available to join us – we do however appreciate how challenging 
it is to take time of from work for this rearranged event.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
All Saints  
 
Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 24th June 2019 
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